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Do you allow children at public housing lease orientations or Voucher applicant briefings?   

 

Just Responding No:   8  

Just Responding Yes: 4 

----- 

Prefer they get someone to keep the smaller children, however we will allow if children aren’t 
disruptive during the orientation. If there are interruptions and adult cannot pay close attention, we will 
reschedule when they can find a sitter. 

----- 

Discouraged but allowed.  If children are disruptive we ask them to leave. 

----- 

We do allow children to attend leasings, briefings, etc. However, if the children are so disruptive that 
the adults can not listen to the information, I simply say, "If you can't control your children, we will 
need to reschedule this meeting and you will need to come back without them." 

----- 

Yes, if the family does not have anyone to care for the children. 

----- 

We allow them when they come sign their initials, interims and annuals because most of them do not 
have someone or somewhere to leave them at. 

----- 

Yes, but if they are disruptive, we ask the parent to see if someone can watch them during the lease 
up so they can focus on the information they receive. 

----- 

yes ( didn’t think we had an option) 

----- 

Yes.  It is usually not a problem. 

----- 

We do but are close to not allowing them to attend.  Most of the time they are a distraction. 



----- 

Depends on number and behavior. 

----- 

We do; however, if they cause too much of a disturbance or distraction, we stop the orientation & 
advise the client that they will have to come back at another appointment time without the child due to 
the disruption. We have colors/color book to keep them occupied & a child-size table & chairs for 
them if need be. 

----- 

We tell them not to bring them but do not turn them away if they do.  

----- 

We do not allow children at the Voucher Briefings. We include this information in the invitation letters 
so that applicants are aware of having to find a child care for this timeframe. 

----- 

We state on the Certification Letter the following: 
NO CHILDREN WILL BE ALLOWED DUE TO LIMITED SEATING SPACE!!   
We would appreciate your making other arrangements for childcare.   
 


